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NOTIFICATION OF RESIGNATION AND APPOINTMENT OF AUDITOR 
 
Sunland Group Limited (ASX: SDG) (“Company”) announces that effective from 20 April 2020, BDO 
Audit Pty Ltd (BDO) has been appointed as auditor of the Company. The appointment follows the 
outcome of a competitive audit tender process undertaken by the Directors. The Company today 
received notification from Ernst & Young that ASIC has consented to their resignation. 
 
The Directors have appointed BDO as the auditor of the Company and its controlled entities for the 
audit of the Company’s 30 June 2020 financial statements. BDO will be recommended by the Board 
for appointment by shareholders at the Company’s next annual general meeting. 
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Company’s Managing Director. 
 

 
Grant Harrison 
Company Secretary 


